You didn't really think...

By Lynn Theresa O'Connor
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Recruit Rotary Peace Fellow candidates!

Rotary and
Rotaract clubs
can work with
their district
Rotary
Foundation chair
or Rotary Peace
Fellowship
subcommittee
chair to recruit
and recommend
candidates for

Rotary Peace
Fellowships.

Each vyear, the
Foundation

awards up to 130
fellowships to

that | was going to end my time as your
Digest editor without another mistake, did
you?

Gordon had prepared the whole Digest, but
couldn't publish it from his tablet. DACdb
confirmed with him that they are not tablet-
friendly just yet. They've put it on their list of
upgrades. So, he asked me to publish it, and
I accidentally omitted a couple of articles.
Here they are...
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experienced
peace builders
from around the
world so they can
study at one of )
our Rotary Peace Centers. The fellows can earn a master's degree or an advanced professional
development certificate in disciplines related to peace and development.

Read More

Remembering You

Remembering Those We Lost

During the District Conference, which will be held May 2-3 in Nelson, BC, a memorial service is
scheduled to remember all those we have lost in the recent past — typically during the current year.
However, we can also include anyone who has passed recently who might not have been included in a
previous service.

Included are any Rotarians, Rotaractors, Interactors, and partners of those who have passed away and
who were members of District 5080, even if they had relocated in recent months or years. Please
submit their names, a suitable photo for each, and a remembrance statement or obituary for each to
Doreen Kelsey at dfoxkelsey@hotmail.com by March 31, 2025, so that they may be included in the
memorial service.
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